
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8 June 2021 
 

COVID-19 Vaccination Exercise for Students in Schools – Year 4 and 6 Student Update 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Graduating students (Year 4 and 6),  
  
We understand that there are still a number of students (about 50) who have not received their vaccination 
SMS, with the majority of them being in Year 6. 
 
I have been in contact with MOE every day since last week to ensure that they have all of our school data. 
Thank you to those parents who have contacted the school to inform us that you have not received an SMS. All 
student data has been sent to MOE and they are working with the MOH to get the SMSs out to parents.  
 
If you have not yet received an SMS and have not contacted the school previously please email 
Rosdiawati@acsinternational.edu.sg as soon as possible so we can update the MOE.  
 
For requests or queries on the rescheduling of vaccination appointments, parents can call Ministry of Health 

at 1800 333 9999.  

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Gavin Kinch 
Principal 
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